
 

PRINCIPAL’S NOTES 
 

Events and Activities at IEPS 
Further to last week’s Bulletin, there are a variety of information sessions for parents and carers being 
held this term. Please refer the details below and register your attendance using the Try Booking links. 
 

Understanding Your Child’s 
Feelings and Behaviours 
 

Led by the Austin Health CASEA 
team 

Performing Arts Room on 
Thursday October 18 from 7 to 
8pm.  

https://www.trybooking.com/YUAM 
https://www.trybooking.com/435356 

Respectful Relationships Led by facilitator from 
Respectful Relationships 

Performing Arts Room on 
Tuesday October 30 at 6.30pm  

https://www.trybooking.com/YUIL  
https://www.trybooking.com/435563 

Year 6 Shared Learning Space 
Reflection 

Led by the Year 6 Team Year 6 Shared Learning Space 
on Thursday November 1 at 
6.30pm  

https://www.trybooking.com/YUIU 
https://www.trybooking.com/435572 

 
Year 4 Camp 
Our Year 4 campers departed school this morning for their three day adventure 
camp to Portsea and we are looking forward to hearing about their adventures. 
Thank you to Humaira Chaudhry for all of her organisation and to Val Zenel, Robyn 
Adams and Justin Bartlett for taking time away from their own families to ensure 
that the children have a positive experience at camp. Special thanks to parents 
Palmyra De Banks, Anthony Clough, Sophie Barrett and Paul Korganow for attending 
this camp, we are grateful to you for your taking time away from your families and work.  
 

 
School Disco 
Thank you to Theoni Gosios and the PTFA for organising this year’s School Disco which 
will be held on Saturday the 27th of October. This is a great whole school event for 
children and their families so please book your tickets to make sure that you don’t miss 
out. Further information was sent home last week and can be found in today’s Bulletin.  
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Thursday 18th October                          CASEA Parent information evening 7pm 
Friday 19th October                               Year 4 Portsea Camp returns 
Tuesday 23rd October                           Sushi Day 
Saturday 27th October                          School Disco 
Tuesday 30th October                           Respectful Relationships Parent information evening 6.30pm 
                                                             School Council 7.30pm 
Wednesday 31st October                      Prep Transition (Group1) commences 
Thursday 1st November                        Year 6 Shared Learning Space reflection for parents 6.30pm 
Monday 5th November                          Prep & 1W Swimming commences 
Wednesday 7th November                    Prep Transition (Group 2) commences          

https://www.trybooking.com/YUAM
https://www.trybooking.com/435356
https://www.trybooking.com/YUIL
https://www.trybooking.com/435563
https://www.trybooking.com/YUIU
https://www.trybooking.com/435572


2019 IEPS Fair 
Parents are invited to attend a meeting on Thursday the 25th of October at 7pm in the 
Bendigo Bank Room to discuss the 2019 IEPS Fair. 
The IEPS Fair requires the support of our parent community to work in partnership 
with the school to organise and run this special event which raises significant funds 
for the school.  Without volunteers to organise the Fair, it won’t happen.   
The funds raised from the Fair will go towards Future Proofing Our School as a part of 
the next stage of our building upgrade. This stage will be developed in consultation with the broader 
school community once the outcome of the use of the Mother of God site is confirmed. 
Please come along to this meeting to find out more about the 2019 IEPS Fair and to express your 
interest in becoming involved. Please register your attendance using this Try Booking link. 
https://www.trybooking.com/YXGO or 
https://www.trybooking.com/437542 
 

Dogs in the School Yard 
Parents are reminded of the importance of ensuring that dogs are on a lead and 
are under the direct control of an adult at all times. Dogs should not be in the 
breezeways or brought inside school buildings.  
 

2019 Planning 
Please advise us as soon as possible if you know your child will not be attending Ivanhoe East 
Primary School next year. Also if you would like to share any relevant information regarding your 
child’s placement for 2019 please put it in writing to Justine Mackey by Friday 26th October. Please 
note that while we take any information that you provide into consideration, the final decisions 
regarding your child’s placement rest with the teaching staff and leadership team. 

Justine Mackey 

 
LIBRARY NEWS 

DISPLAY: FICTION BOOK OF THE MONTH 

Written from the perspective of eleven-year-old Ava, who has Rett syndrome, it is a beautiful, 

empathetic story that may have you in tears. Rett syndrome is a rare neurological disorder found in 

females which renders a young child unable to walk, move without help, or speak. Ava is fully 

functioning on the inside, yet frustrated that she is forced to watch TV shows that are for young 

children, she is dressed in clothes she doesn’t like, and she can’t physically articulate for herself 

apart from the ability to scream, which she does when she’s scared or unhappy. Of course, this is 

hugely embarrassing to her big sister, Nic, and makes life tough for her parents. When tragedy 

strikes the family, they must work together like never before. Written with great insight and 

empathy for Ava’s plight, this is a story that wears its heart on its sleeve and shows the very real 

hardship of a family struggling with major challenges. This magnificent book will appeal to readers of Wonder by R.J. 

Palacio or Out of My Mind by Sharon Draper, but will also be devoured by almost anyone with a heart. Do yourself a 

favour and read it immediately, but bring some tissues. Suitable for age 9 to adult. Reviewer: Angela Crocombe, the 

manager of Readings Kids (www.readings.com.au) 

Happy Reading.  Catherine Mawson - Library Technician 

  PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
PA  Dom  
PE  Olivia S 
PK  Sascha & Owen 
1K  Isabelle  
1M  Romeo B 
1W  Satoshi & Chloe 
2T  Adelle D & Audrey L 
3BL  Hugh F 
3L  Gabby & Patrick 

4B  Demmi S & Ashanth P 
4C  Mia AS 
4Z  Max C, Orson B & Kevin Z 
5G  Joffre & Jett 
5L  Sophia S & Sarah F 
5P  Angelique M 
5S  Amiru M 
6H  Matisse A 
6T  Elkan, Jess & Christina 

https://www.trybooking.com/YXGO
https://www.trybooking.com/437542
http://www.readings.com.au/


 

Roster 

    Help needed 

Thu 18 Oct Angelique Luijkx 11.15-1.15  9.30-1.45 

Fri 19 Oct Natalie Mol 11.30-2.00  9-1.45x2 

Mon 22 Oct Karen Tyers-Craig 10.30-11.15  12.45-1.45 

Tue 23 Oct 
Sushi Day 
 

Sarah Craddock 
Vi Le  
Tam 
Sarah Hendley 

10-12.30 
11-12.30 
11-1.45 
11-1.45 

  
 

Wed 24 Oct Theoni Gosios 
Helen Pagnin 

 
 

  

Thu 25 Oct Sarah Goodisen 
Cindy Shearer 

   

Fri 26 Oct Erin Starkey 
Emma Rowe 

  9-11.30 

Mon 29 Oct Karen Tyers-Craig 10.30-11.15  12.45-1.45 

 

 
News 
Donôt forget Sushi Day next Tuesday. No lunch orders 
available on that day! 

 
 
 
 
Did you know? 
With the warmer weather here we have refreshing and 
healthy treats. Remember the frozen fruit salad: a variety of 
seasonal fruit finely sliced and frozen in a cup. Of course also 
available in abundance are the well-known frozen orange 
quarter, watermelon slice and pineapple slice. Cool down! 
 
 
 
 
HELP NEEDED! 
This is an urgent last call for help for this Friday (19th). If you 
have considered some volunteering at the canteen, this is the 
time to jump in. I need two more volunteers for THIS Friday. 
 
Many thanks! 

 
 
Sonia, Canteen Manager 
E: canteen@ivanhoeeastps.vic.edu.au 
T: 9499 2171 
W: http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoeeast 



 

FIRST AID ROOM WASHING 
For week commencing 22nd October, our volunteer is Catherine Forrest. Many thanks for volunteering for this task.  

 

 
Events noticeboard brought to you by Miles, your local neighbourhood guide. 
 

ADVERTISING:  We restrict ads to those that seem to be of interest to our school community. School council does not endorse any ads published and takes no responsibility for them. 
Deadline for advertising is Tuesday 2.00pm.   Contact Karen in the school office on 9499 2171 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR OPEN DAY 
Congratulations to girls who recently took part in the AGC assessment workshop at school.  By now, you should 
have received your personalised assessment report – either posted to your home or via the school.  Everyone is 
welcome to come along to the Open Day on Sunday October 28th, which will give girls the opportunity to try a 
complimentary class and to attend an information session. 
 
For more information please call 1800 338 142 or visit www.ausgirlschoir.com.au 
 
 
 

 

http://www.ausgirlschoir.com.au/

